
   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Pheasey & Paddock Local Neighbourhood Partnership – 17th October 2005 

 

Funding priorities for action report 
 
Portfolio:   Community Engagement 
 
Service Area:  Neighbourhood Services 
 
Wards:   Pheasey Park Farm & Paddock 
 

 
Summary of report 
 
The purpose of this report is to inform the LNP of the progress of the projects the LNP 
agreed on funding from the £22,000 resource allocated. 
 

Recommendations 
 

1. For LNP to note progress on projects 
2. For project champions to feedback at the next LNP meeting 

 
 
Projects Updates 
 
 

• Collingwood Centre & Park Hall CA: 
 

Both CA’s have provided a breakdown of where the money will be spent. The 
CA’s will be using the finances to complete refurbishments allowing their 
services to be more appealing and accessible to local users. 
 
A memorandum has been sent to Lifelong Learning indicating the sum of 
£8000 has been transferred, £4000 for each CA. That department will now 
filter the funds down to the Collingwood Centre and Park Hall 

 
• Community Bus:  

 
Parpinder Singh and Sharon Froggatt met with John Elliot (Chief Officer of 
Community Transport) who has now provided a breakdown of the costs 
involved and what the project will achieve. The project proposal form has 
been completed and has been forwarded to Julie Ball. She will meet with the 
relevant service area to discuss project and identify next steps. 

 



   

• Doe Bank Park ‘Skate Park’: 
 

Awaiting a reply from Terry Blyde. Environmental regeneration has indicated 
they may be able to complete a feasibility study around the possibility of a 
skate park. Imke Goalby will speak to Steve Lewis 

 
• Graffiti removal: 

 
Ward councillors provided 2 locations where graffiti needs removing this 
included shops on Collingwood Drive and the cash point by the Post Office 
on Treyamon Road.  
 
Phil Mateley (Street pride) is currently verifying ownership of the sites in 
question. Parpinder Singh is in correspondence with Caulie Grant from 
Street Pride to keep up to date on progress.  

 
• Chuckery Green: 

 
Cllr Sanders has been on a site visit with Simon Tranter (environmental 
regeneration) , Simon advised that a brief consultation takes place with the 
local residents before the goal posts are adjusted. 
 
A memorandum has been sent to Terry Blyde head of parks and outdoor 
amenities confirming £1000 has been transferred enabling the project to go 
ahead.  

 
• Barr Beacon Historical Survey: 

 
Parpinder has been liaising with Diana West from Lifelong Learning in 
regards to this project. She has provided 2 possible projects. 
 
A memorandum has been sent to Terry Blyde head of parks and outdoor 
amenities confirming £1000 has been transferred enabling the project to go 
ahead.  

 
 
 
Contact officer 
 
Parpinder Singh 
Neighbourhood Partnership Officer 
Tel: 01922 654722 Mob: 07921872231 Randhawasinghp@walsall.gov.uk 


